



**Stevenson (CWA-06-2011-2709) Requested Status Update**  
Russell Murdock to: Patrick Rankin  
Cc: Chuck Kibler, Lorena Vaughn, Barbara Aldridge

05/07/2012 04:43 PM

From: Russell Murdock/R6/USEPA/US  
To: Patrick Rankin/R6/USEPA/US@EPA  
Cc: Chuck Kibler <chuck@kiblerlaw.com>, Lorena Vaughn/R6/USEPA/US@EPA, Barbara Aldridge/R6/USEPA/US@EPA

Patrick Rankin, Presiding Officer:

I am sending this e-mail per your request to follow up on our April 24th conference call. I have sent Mr. Kibler a draft Joint Stipulation on Penalty for his review. As Mr. Kibler has been out of the office the past few days, he has not yet, to my knowledge, been able to review the document and run it by his client, Mr. Stevenson. As a result, I would like to request that we have an additional week to determine whether a Joint Stipulation is a possibility in this matter.

In the event the parties cannot reach an agreement regarding the penalty, the EPA intends to draft a Supplemental Motion for Accelerated Decision with regard to the penalty and to submit a couple of supplemental documents for your consideration.

Thank you.

Russell Murdock  
Assistant Regional Counsel  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 6  
1445 Ross Ave. Suite 1200 (6RC-EW)  
Dallas, TX 75202  
(214) 665-3189  
(214) 665-3177 (Fax)  
Murdock.Russell@epa.gov

FILED  
2012 MAY -9 AM 10:17  
REGIONAL HEARINGS CLERK  
EPA REGION VI